
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Welcome to Year 1! Children have been really busy these last few days 

but are coping well with all the change and the new routine. Thank you 

for encouraging them to be independent in the mornings.  

 

Please remember to send a coat into school for days when it is wet. We try to go out even when 

it is raining. We will be spending a lot of learning time outside therefore children will need 

wellies. Please name everything clearly! Thank you for all those parents who have already sent in 

wellies.  

Children have their milk in the afternoon. If your child would like to be on the milk register, 

please be aware that you have to sign up and pay. Further information is on the website.  

PE lessons in Mr Killick’s class are on Tuesdays and Wednesdays and in Mrs. Pruitt’s/Mrs 

Droniuk’s class on Mondays and Thursdays.  On PE days please ensure that children have trainers 

on and their PE kit.  This should be yellow T- shirt; green shorts; plain sweatshirts/jogging 

bottoms and a hoody/jumper- navy, grey or black. Please avoid slogans. 

Please note that we are not checking children’s book bags; if they have something important to 

hand in, ask them to hand it to the teacher in the morning.  

Homework: 

More details to follow! 
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